

December 3, 2002

City of Milwaukee City Clerk Mr. Ronald D. Leonhardt 200 E. Wells St Room 205 Milwaukee, Wi 53202

RE:

AMERITECH EASEMENT

Dear Mr. Leonhardt

Ameritech is planning to upgrade and expand our service in the Sara Scott School area. This request is coming due to the road project that is scheduled to begin in the area in Spring of 2003.

I have been discussing this with Dean Honadel with MPS. I have submitted site plans and survey exhibits to him along with Chris Rute, City Examiner.

I understand the next step is to apply for a file number and submission of the plans to the Common Council for City Approval.

If the above mentioned easement meets with the City's approval, please have the enclosed document executed and return the original to me.

If you have any questions please feel free to call me. I can be reached at 262-523-7339.

Sincerely,

Denise A. Waite

Right of Way Area Manager - WI

Denise A. Waite